
Dates for the Diary
8th Jan 2024 – INSET day for staff
9th January – Back to School
10th–18th February – half term
19th February – back to school
22nd March – Last day of term
Easter Holidays
8th April – Back to school
6th May – bank holiday Monday
25th May-2nd June – Half term
19th July – Last day of term
22nd July – INSET day for staff
22nd July–2nd Sept –Summer Hols

December 22nd 2023

 

office@st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Tel- 01889 228730
www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs Jo Moult

Worship
The Leopards class sang with the ladies at 
the Hermitage this week, supporting their 
carol service. 
Our Autumn worship team have led worship,
sharing a play about the kings and telling everyone about 
the meaning of Christmas – “giving”.  God gave us his 
Son, Jesus, and we think about giving at this special time 
of year.   The churches of Uttoxeter have given every 
child a selection box as a gift of giving, and we thank 
Jordan and his team for everything he does to 
support us at St Mary’s. 

St Mary’s Church
Sunday 24th December - 4pm
Crib & Christingle service. 
Children may come dressed in 
Nativity costumes to be 
part of the story. 

We would like to 
wish you all a very 
happy Christmas 
and a peaceful 
New Year.  Thank you for all 
your support and kindness 
this term.   
We hope you enjoy all the 
festivities and quality time with 
your families and friends, and 
we look forward to seeing you  
on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

Messy Church
Tuesday 9th January 2024 

3.30pm-4.30pm in the Hall  
Our theme is Epiphany, and you are 
welcome to come along and join in.  
Children must be accompanied by a 
parent or family member please.
What is Messy Church?
• It is an hour, after school, for 

children and their families to 
enjoy a form of church in their 
school. (siblings, parents, 
grandparents, carers are all 
welcome)

• It includes fun activities based 
around bible stories or events in 
Jesus’ life.  We offer a range of 
activities - creative, food art, 
quiz, challenge, art, craft, 
construction etc.

• There is juice and biscuits!
• We finish with a short chat 

about our theme, and a song and 
prayer.

Year 4s - make sure you apply for a 
Middle School place by January 15th

2024.
Nursery – make sure you apply for a 
Reception place by January 15th 

2024.  If your child is due to start 
Ladybirds in September. 
www.staffordshire.gov.uk

Celebration Worship 
Every Friday at 2.55pm 
All families are welcome to join us 

for Celebration Worship on a Friday.
The door at the back of the Hall will 
be open at 2.50pm, you will need to 
sign in, via the 
QR code, then
take a seat!

mailto:office@st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
http://www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk/
http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/


Attendance in School
We are aiming to achieve our 97%  
attendance target this term. It is 
so important that children  attend 
school and not miss that vital 
learning. We didn’t quite make it, 
with all the germs around, but 
hopefully the spring weather will 
make us all feel better!
This week, attendance is:  

95.9%
Our attendance for this term is: 

95.4%

Sausage and 
Tomato Pasta

Tomato Pasta

Cheese and 
Potato Pie

Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza

What is fluency?!
You may have heard your children talking about “fluency” – we are focusing on the fluency 
of reading and the children are working hard to remember the elements of fluency and use 
them consistently every time they read.  Please ask them about fluency, and help them to 
remember every time they read to you at home.  The more we practice, the better we get!

Swimming
Crocodiles are having 
their first swimming lesson on 
Tuesday 9th January – don’t forget 
your swimming kit!!


